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Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee, 
These would be proposals worth considering if we had a problem of electoral 
fraud. With no such problem they are a waste of time now for the committee and 
the parliament, for the electorate in the future should they become law and are 
an attack on those members of the community already disadvantaged. 
Please send a strong message to the parliament that these proposed laws be 
rejected as antidemocratic and a waste of time and money. 
Yours faithfully, 
Alan Gillanders 
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